
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

Our spring break starts tomorrow, Friday, and runs through next Friday. We hope you all have a 

wonderful break and look forward to seeing you all back on Monday, April 17th. 

 

Third quarter reports came home with students today. Report cards were also sent this afternoon 

through email using the document delivery feature in PowerSchool. You will need the last four 

digits of your students school ID number to access the report card.    

 

When we return from spring break, we will begin the process of collecting school laptops and 

chargers. Students will continue to use their laptops at school after we have collected them. 

Please go ahead and make sure that students are able to locate their laptops.  

 

The online yearbook portal is reopened. The deadline to order a yearbook online for $20 is 

Friday, April 21st.  There is a link to order a yearbook on the JMS Homepage.  

 

Please mark your calendars and plan to join us on April 27th for our STEM Color Run event. 

More information is on our website and social media pages.   

 

When we return from spring break, the baseball and softball teams will play on Wednesday at 

Northwest Middle School. The Track team also has a meet on Wednesday at Northwest Middle 

School.  

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 

 


